
Summer Aid 
Financial aid for summer is available to those students who qualify and will be awarded separately from 
the fall and spring semesters. Students do not have to complete another FAFSA for summer.  If a 
student begins classes during a summer semester, they must complete the FAFSA for the current 
award year and complete the FAFSA for the next award year which begins with the fall semester. To be 
considered for aid during a summer semester, the student must complete a Summer Financial Aid 
Application. 

Summer funding is limited and not all funds are available during the summer. Federal Pell Grant 
recipients may be eligible for additional Pell Grant funds (terms and conditions apply).  Students who 
have borrowed their annual limit in Federal Direct Loans will not have additional eligibility for summer. 

Questions concerning summer financial aid should be directed to Student Financial Aid at 864.596.9019 
or financialaid@converse.edu 
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